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Charter Township of Bangor 

Public Works Committee  

November 20, 2020 

10:00 a.m. 

 

PRESENT:   Glenn Rowley, Karie Wardynski, Tom Wheeler and Tiffany Harrison from Wade Trim – 

Via electronic meeting. 

 

K. Wardynski called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Moved by K. Wardynski, supported by G. Rowley, to approve the February 10, 2020 committee 

minutes as presented.   Motion carried – All in favor. 

 

Discussion took place regarding the pump stations on Ranch and Westlawn. Specifications have 

been submitted to the County and the County is applying for the permit. Wade Trim will handle 

the next step of bidding.  

 

After reviewing the proposed rates from the Department of Water and Sewer, the committee 

decided to recommend a $0.21 increase in the water rate and a $0.22 increase in the sewer rate to 

the Township Board. Moved by K. Wardynski, supported by G. Rowley. Motion carried – All in 

favor. 

 

Moved by K. Wardynski, supported by G. Rowley, to recommend streetlights on State Park and 

Lauria. Motion carried – All in Favor.  

 

Being no further business, the Department of Public Works Committee Meeting adjourned at 

10:13 a.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Karie Wardynski      

 

 


